
 
Dear Parents 

 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 
week.  

 

In Literacy, we will be creating mind maps and describing an animal or pet. We will 
continue to use question marks and recognise the difference between fiction and 

non-fiction. We will also be presenting about ‘My Pet’. Please ask your child to 

think about a pet they have or would like to have.   

 

In Numeracy, we will be sorting shapes using a Venn and Carroll diagram. We will 
also be showing 2digit numbers on different types of number lines.    

 

In Science, we will be learning about rocks and what they are used for.  
 

In IPC we are continuing our unit on toys. We will be designing and making a new 

toy out of junk modelling material. 
 

In ICT, we will be learning to copy and save pictures to use in our own documents 

 

In PSHE, we will be learning about one of the personal goals. We will be looking at 
what co-operation means and how we use to help others and work better 

together.  

 
For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists on Thursday and will be 

tested on the list the following Thursday.  

 
Notice & Reminders: 

 Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 

 Please remember to like our Facebook page (Year 2 Naisak) for updates from the Year 

group.  

 Please remember to sign your child’s Reading Record at least 5 times a week.  

 Please ensure your child is wearing the correct school uniform and correct PE uniform.  

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Yours faithfully 
Year 2 Team 

  The week ahead in Year 2         (22-26 October 2017) 


